
ESSENTIAL REFERENCE PAPER ‘B’ 
 

From: mike.jarvis@herts.pnn.police.uk [mailto:mike.jarvis@herts.pnn.police.uk]  
Sent: 02 November 2015 14:27 

To: Taylor Adele 
Cc: Challis Mandy; Mike.Collier@hertfordshire.gov.uk 

Subject: Council Tax Support Scheme Consultation 

 
Hi Adele 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 20 August consulting on the Council’s proposed 2016/17 Council Tax 
Support Scheme.    I note your comments that the scheme is in-line with you original financial forecasts 
and that you propose to continue with the current scheme.  I have no points to raise. 
 
Please accept this email as our formal response to the annual consultation process. 
 
Regards 
 
Mike 
 
Mike Jarvis 
Head of Finance 
Hertfordshire Constabulary 
01707 354241 
 
Mike Jarvis 
 

mailto:mike.jarvis@herts.pnn.police.uk
mailto:mike.jarvis@herts.pnn.police.uk
mailto:Mike.Collier@hertfordshire.gov.uk


 


